
WASTELINE INC. 

P.O. Box 3471  Rapid City, SD 57709-3471 (605)939-0650 - P.O. Box 88 Cortez, CO 81321-0088  
3201 Latham Ave Evans, CO 80620 

 E-mail:WASTELINE.84532@gmail.com  

 
17 Decmber 2018 

 
SUBJECT: Request for Extension, Technical Revision Application and Exhibits, M-2011-014 
Schmidt Site 
 
Mr. Lucas West, Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Dear Mr. Lucas: 
 
I am requesting an extension to submit information as requested in your letter of 29 November 
2018, to 7 January 2019. Your letter had suspense of 17 December 2018.  I also request, and 
approve as necessary any needed extension of the Division’s decision date on the TR. 
 
I apologize for the delay in submitting this, as in our relocation from Moab a number of files have 
been misplaced, and I expected to have the needed information to you by today. A number of 
other urgent matters have also taken time from this, and will occupy our time for the next couple 
of weeks, hopefully to be resolved before the next holidays! 
 
We understand the need for County approval and related actions. We will again solicit all 
owners of significant, permanent, manmade structures to accept an indemnity agreement. 
 
We are presently at a location without working printers, so a hard copy of this request will be 
printed out later today, and mailed to the Division office in Denver (probably from Evans, CO). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at WASTELINE, Inc. at 970-564-
1380 or 605-939-0650 email: Wasteline.84532@gmail.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE,  
Environmental and Permitting Compliance Engineer 
 


